
 

 
Friday 17th November 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Next week we will be joining other schools and businesses around Henley taking part in the second ‘One Week’. 
 
One Week is a community project that aims to save energy and help the environment by encouraging small changes 
in our daily routines. If everyone in our Rupert House community makes one small change to use less energy this 
week, together we can make a big difference. 
 
This week, we are challenging the children to join in by completing some of the challenges in One Week Bingo. Tick 
off the challenges as you do them and see if you can get three in a row or even a full bingo! 
 
Best wishes,  
Miss Gibbon 
Head of Science 
 
 

 


